
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF PUSLINCH 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Puslinch Community Centre Park Master Plan – Phase 1 and Phase 2 
 
You are invited to review and provide comments on a long-term vision for the Puslinch 
Community Centre Park.  A Public Open House will be held on May 22, 2019 at the 
Puslinch Community Centre to review the proposed plan. A presentation will commence 
at 7:00 pm.  
 
Your attendance and comments at this meeting are welcome as it is your opportunity to 
learn more about the Puslinch Community Centre Park Master Plan.   
 
Date:   Wednesday May 22, 2019 
 
Time:   7:00 p.m.   
 
Place:  Puslinch Community Centre, 23 Brock Road South Puslinch 
 
Additional Information: 
 
On November 26, 2015, a public open house was held at the Optimist Recreation 
Centre to present the draft concept plans for the Puslinch Community Centre Park to 
interested residents and stakeholders. The concept plans and display panels were also 
posted on the Township’s website from late November 2015 to January 31, 2016, 
during which comments were welcomed by the Township. The phasing and 
implementation plan including all associated costs were presented to Council at its 
meeting held on June 28, 2017.  
 
If you are unable to attend the session, you may submit comments to the Township no 
later than June 7, 2019. For more information or to submit written comments about the 
Puslinch Community Centre Park Master Plan, please contact:  
Karen Landry CAO/Clerk  
Township of Puslinch  
Phone: 519-763-1226 ext. 214  
E-mail: klandry@puslinch.ca  
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